Effective September 27, 2021, ANNA MARIA OF
AURORA is no longer in “outbreak” mode, meaning
our doors are open to families for visitation. Please
sign in at front desk registration table, and PLEASE
WEAR A SURGICAL MASK! No cloth masks! We ask
that you refrain from visiting during meal times.

If you have any questions, please contact the front
desk at 330/562-6171. Thank you!



